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JUNE 23 __________________________________________________________ The recommendations
contained in the Division of Investment Management’s report on reform of investment
company and investment adviser regulation are expected to have a major impact on the
federal regulatory and legislative agendas for our industry over the next several years. In
view of the significance of this report, the Institute is sponsoring a special one-day
conference on Tuesday, June 23 at the Grand Hyatt Hotel in Washington, D.C. to address
the staff’s recommendations. As indicated on the enclosed preliminary program, the
conference will consist of four panels which will discuss the following broad topics:
Investment Company Act Coverage (two panels), Distribution Issues, and Structural
Reforms and Governance Issues. Members of the staff of the Division of Investment
Management will serve as moderators for each of the panels. Panelists will include both
industry members and members of the Division’s staff. To register for the conference,
please complete the enclosed registration form and return it to the Institute as soon as
possible. Please note that attendance at the conference is limited to Institute members and
other organizations maintaining a business relationship with an Institute member, such as
outside counsel and accountants. A block of rooms has been reserved at the Grand Hyatt
for conference attendees. The address of the hotel is 1000 H Street, N.W., and the
telephone number is (202) 582-1234. Please make your own hotel reservations, by Monday
June 1, if you need a hotel room. When you phone for reservations, be sure to mention that
you are attending the Investment Company Institute’s conference. Hotel room cancellations
must be made at least one week before the conference or a $75 penalty will apply. We look
forward to seeing you on June 23. Frances M. Stadler Assistant General Counsel Enclosures
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